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School Grounds Tidy Up 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Sunday 10th March we are asking if any parent volunteers can join members 

of staff to help with tidying the school grounds. If you are able to spare some 

time to help, the school will be open from 10.00am – 12.00pm. If you can donate 

any seeds/plants for our community garden they would be much appreciated. 

Children are of course more than welcome but will need to be accompanied and 

supervised by an adult at all times. We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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